
No. HIPA(Trg)C-0 1/2020-S976 
Government of Himachal Pradesh 
Institute of Public Administration 
Fairlawns, Shimla-l71012, 

Office Order 

Endst. No.: As Above 

1 

Due to administrative reasons, the training program on "Community-based Disaster Risk Reduction", scheduled from 26.12.2024 to 28.12.2024, has been cancelled. Fresh dates for the 
program will be announced on the Institute's website in due course. 

Dated: 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: 

23d December, 2024 

Additional Director, 
H.P. Institute of Public Administration (HIPA) 

Fairlawns, Shimla (H.P171012 
Dated: 23rd December, 2024 

All Course Directors/Course Assistant for information and necessary action. 2. The CEO/Mess/Hostel Manager/Library, HIPA for information and necessary action. 3. The Assistant Professor(IT), with the request to upload the same on HIPA website 

Additional Director, 
H.P. Institute of Public Administration, 

Fairlawns, Shiml� - 171012. 



{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

